
 

 

 

County of Brant Ends Declared State 
of Emergency Due to COVID-19 and 
Lifts Restrictions 

On Tuesday March 1, 2022, the County of Brant will end the 
declared state of emergency due to COVID-19 that was put in place on March 19, 2020. 

“It has been a long and difficult two years,” said Mayor David Bailey. “After reviewing the emergency 
criteria, we feel confident that the worst of the pandemic is behind us and we can move forward in a 
cautious manner. I am incredibly grateful to the citizens and businesses within the community. You 
have demonstrated incredible resilience and great care for your fellow neighbours and the 
healthcare system. Your kindness and compassion carried us through very uncertain times.” 

On the guidance of the Province of Ontario, the County of Brant will lift the Proof of 
Vaccination requirement to enter community centres. As well, capacity limits within the 
community centres will return to normal starting Tuesday, March 1, 2022. 

Face coverings will continue to be required when visiting indoor public facilities, as per the 
Province of Ontario. 

We continue to encourage residents and business owners to follow public health measures and to 
protect against COVID-19. Please remember to stay home if you are ill and wash your hands often. 

For information about COVID-19 vaccines, please visit www.bchu.org. 

Read this article on our website. 
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